
Fulbright Visiting Professor at the University of 

Minnesota 

Department of Art and the Center for Austrian Studies 2014-2015

Description 

Application Procedures and Deadline 

If you are interested in applying, please fill out and submit the Fulbright Visiting Scholars 

application (including 3 letters of recommendation) online at: 

https://apply.embark.com/student/fulbright/scholars/ 

The deadline for applications is October 30, 2013. 

If you have further questions about the Fulbright Visiting Professor at the University of 

Minnesota for 2014-2015 or the application submission and selection process, please 

contact: austrianscholars@fulbright.at.  

For additional information please consult http://www.fulbright.at/fulbright-for-

austrians/scholars/minnesota.html.  

The Austrian-American Educational Commission (Fulbright Commission) and the 
College of Liberal Arts at the University of Minnesota are pleased to request 
applications for a visiting professorship for an Austrian scholar at the University of 
Minnesota for the academic year 2014-2015. The Fulbright Visiting Professor for 
2014-2015 will be affiliated with the Center for Austrian Studies, an 
interdisciplinary and interdepartmental research facility for Austrian, Habsburg, 
and Central European studies established in 1977 as a bicentennial gift of the 
people and government of Austria to the United States, and the Department of 
Art in the College of Liberal Arts. 
This collaboration is based on a memorandum of understanding concluded by the 
Austrian Fulbright Commission and the College of Liberal Arts in 2001 and renewed in 
2010. This visiting professorship was conceived to rotate among departments in the 
College of Liberal Arts affiliated with the Center for Austrian Studies. 

The Department of Art  (http://art.umn.edu/) invites applications from scholars whose work 
is central to the department’s creative and teaching missions.  The department is particularly 
interested in artist/educators willing to offer special workshops and seminars in the areas of 
printmaking, painting and drawing, or digital and experimental media. 

The Fulbright professor will teach one advanced undergraduate or beginning graduate course 
(please see departmental course listings on the website) during the semester in residence of 
fall 2014 or spring 2015.  The Fulbright Visiting Professor will be expected to advise students 
seeking expertise from the visitor’s field of specialization and to deliver one public lecture 
under the auspices of the Center for Austrian Studies and the relevant department.  This 
appointment will provide the Fulbright Visiting Professor with ample opportunities for 
research, creative and scholarly collaborations. 
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